
 

 

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 

• Contract Number: CNR048  
• Project:  Interstate 24, Bridge Replacement over Spring Street and Oldham 

Street  
• Date:   
• Question:   

 

 

 

 

 

• TDOT Response:   

 

 

 

 

 

 

* Please email questions to Jamie Fitzpatrick at Jamie.Fitzpatrick@tn.gov.   

Project No. 19002-4190-04 Plan Sheet No. BR-122-64 detail shows “Remove 4-5/8” of Existing 
Asphalt”. RFI No. 4 Pavement Evaluation Report has existing pavement depth at approximately 7”. 
 
1. Is it the intent to remove the existing asphalt completely, to inspect the deck? If so, will the 

increase in depth of existing asphalt modify the Bid Quantity of Cold Planing Bituminous 
Pavement 415-01.01 and appropriate ACS quantity? 

2/13/2017    

The intent is not to remove the existing asphalt completely. 
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